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Share your praise reports and prayer requests (mark 
them private as needed), send to 
ncclifetumwater@gmail.com

Hebrews 10:25
And let us not neglect our meeting together, as some people do, but 
encourage one another, especially now that the day of his return is 
drawing near.

Prayer Requests

“Growing Through Pain, Walking in Victory”
Tuesdays @ 6:15pm, Fellowship Hall
Facilitator: Roxanne Childress
Study guide and video: "When God Doesn't Fix It"
This group is open to anyone who is broken.

Men’s Bible Study
Thursdays @ 6:30pm, Fellowship Hall
Facilitator: Mark Rhodes

Campus Small Groups
CDC social distancing guidelines enforced, and face masks required unless 

you're unable to wear one due to breathing difficulties.

Families First
Home Group Hosts: Randy & Janan Lundmark
Event Timing:  2nd & 4th Sunday monthly, meets 6x
(first meeting on Sunday, Aug 9 @ 6:30pm)

Seats are limited, sign up today. Registration link 
provided on church website home page. Parents with 
younger children and teens encouraged to participate.

Home Groups

HOW DO I GIVE MY TITHE?
HOW DO I KEEP MY COMMITMENT TO 
SUPPORT MISSIONS?

Online (preferred method)

Mark appropriate giving option: tithe, offering, mission’s, etc.

www.ncclife.com/giving

mail
PO Box 14606, Tumwater, WA 98511

Buddy Barrel Collection
Continue to encourage your children to save their coins! 
Idea: have them complete extra chores this summer to 
earn additional $$. Parents: convert coins to credit and 
give online (see above), choose giving option BGMC.
Q? Contact May: nccbgmc@gmail.com.

CHURCH RELAUNCH
** SUNDAY, AUG 9 **

Important Information

There is a maximum of 50 people allowed for service.

It is the policy of ECC to abide by the state's rules 
regarding face masks while gathering. We of course 
recognize those with a relevant medical condition or 
those who are leading worship or teaching will be 
unable to be masked. We thank you for your 
willingness to observe this as an act of love for the 
more vulnerable among us.

Currently we are retooling our children's ministry for 
relaunch, so there are no in person children's ministry 
at this time. Your children are welcome to join you in 
main service and to sit with your family. Please plan to 
bring a quiet activity for them.

We ask that you maintain a minimum of 6ft 
separation between all attenders who are not in your 
immediate family in all interactions and at all times.

We are trusting you to self-assess that you are not at 
high risk or not attend if you are feeling ill or have a 
temperature. Please take your temperature before 
attending the gathering. Any individual with a 
temperature of 100.4°F are requested to stay at home. 
Any individual with a household member who has 
been diagnosed with COVID-19 or with symptoms of 
COVID-19 may not attend the gathering.

We will continue to stream our services. Watch us 
online at https://www.ncclife.com/.

Additional notes:

Alpha Youth (teens age 13-19)
9-Week Interactive Discussion
Sunday mornings after worship, Fellowship Hall
Facilitator: Carline Dally
begins Sunday, Aug 16, meets 9x

HIGH-RISK POPULATIONS. Continue to stay at home and stay healthy. Use careful consideration prior to 
resuming public interactions.

STAY HOME IF YOU ARE EXPERIENCING COLD OR FLU SYMPTOMS. Not all flu symptoms are related to the 
coronavirus. However, if you are experiencing cold or flu symptoms, please consider those around you and stay 
home.

GOOD PERSONAL HYGIENE PRACTICE. Wash your hands often with warm soap and water, cover your sneeze 
and/or cough with a tissue, and throw tissues away after each use. It’s generally recommended that you wash your 
hands for 20-30 seconds for maximum effectiveness.

Our facilities are regularly cleaned and sanitized, especially in the area of high-touch, high-traffic areas. Hand 
sanitizer stations will be placed at the main entrances and in the fellowship hall. Open trash containers are placed 
throughout the facility for you to dispose of your garbage. Food and coffee will not be served at this time.
Communion elements will be offered in individual containers. Tithes & Offering: although electronic giving is 
preferred, a secure giving box will be located in the sanctuary as an option.

https://www.ncclife.com/

